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Friday 6th October 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Whole School Disco 

 

Our PTFA Events Committee are organising a whole school disco which will take place on 

Thursday 19th October at 4.00pm. The disco will end at 5.30pm promptly. 

 

Entry will be £2 per child and they may bring additional money for refreshements (drinks, crisps 

and sweets), at a maximum of £2.00. 

 

Members of staff will also be in attendance, however parents/carers of Foundation Stage and KS1 

children must attend with their child. Parents of other year groups are welcome to accompany their 

child should they wish. 

 

We are sure that the children will certainly look forward to this event. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Rathbone 

Principal 
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